
 

 

35 Great Russell street London 

Jan 13th 

My dear Monsieur Hayashi 

I was very grieved to hear of the death of your poor brother. I am sorry. I did 

not call upon you when I was in Paris last. I hope he passed away without any suffering 

and that his last moments were peaceful. 

Believe me mon cher ami 

Yours very sincerely 

W. D. Cutter 
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